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Measure Description: 
Includes class size as mandatory subject of school district collective bargaining. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Employment Relations Board (ERB), School Districts 
 
Summary of Expenditure Impact: 
Costs related to the measure are indeterminate at this time - See explanatory analysis.  
 

Analysis: 
The ramifications of this measure cannot be fully estimated due to the unpredictable nature of collective 
bargaining; therefore, the fiscal impact cannot be determined at this time. The Employment Relations Board 
could be impacted by any increases in unfair labor practice complaints, strike notices, or mediation and training 
requests resulting from this legislation - this would increase staff workload and drive potential fiscal impacts to 
the Board. The bill does not make any changes to the State School Fund nor does it adjust the distribution 
formula used to calculate funds provided to school districts. Any increased costs to districts, resulting from this 
legislation, would be bargained for at the local level and would not necessarily be uniformly applicable to all 
school districts throughout the state.   
 
 


